Brox County Conmmission

PUBLIC NOTICE

TO: MEMBERS OF THE KNOX COUNTY COMMISSION
DEPARTMENTS, AGENCIES, AND NEWS MEDIA

DATE: MARCH 22, 2024

COMMISSIONER GINA OSTER WILL BE TOURING THE TENNESSEE
HIGHWAY PATROL FACILITY ON MONDAY, APRIL 1, 2024 AT 2:00
P.M. AT 1755 NEALS COMMERCE LANE, KNOXVILLE, 37914.

THE PURPOSE OF THIS MEETING IS TO TOUR THE FACILITY WITH
CAPTAIN HEATHERLY TO LEARN AND UNDERSTAND THE ROLE
THAT HIGHWAY PATROL IS PLAYING IN KEEPING OUR CHILDREN
SAFE IN OUR SCHOOLS AND HERE IN KNOXVILLE.

OTHER COMMISSIONERS MAY BE IN ATTENDANCE. NO VOTES
WILL BE TAKEN. FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT
DISTRICT 3 COMMISSIONER GINA OSTER AT 865-343-1639.



